WORLEY HIGHWAY DISTRICT BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS BUDGET WORKSHOP AUGUST 2, 2017 9:00 A.M.

MINUTES

Chairman James Mangan called to order a budget workshop with Commissioners George Miller and Corinne Johnson present. Also present were Supervisor Kevin Howard, Assistant Supervisor Dustin Howe, and Clerk Carol Richel.

Budget Workshop

The board discussed various line items on the budget preparing for the 2017-18 fiscal year. The commissioners went through the proposed budget. The final budget will be presented at the August 30 Budget Hearing.

Adjournment Mangan adjourned the meeting at 10:51 a.m.	
RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED BY:	
Carol Richel, District Clerk/Treasurer	
APPROVED BY:	
James Mangan, Chairman of the Board	<u>August 9, 2017</u> Date